
INTE ROFFICE MEMO 

To Mr. Pike

From Ralph Larson Re: Warehouse

Bennington College 

Date May l 8 1966 

Due to the loss of warehouse space cr eated by the proposed new 
houses in the orchard area and the space lost at the Ludl ow property and the 
orders from your office to keep everything under loc k and key for o obvious 
security reas ons, I now request a war eho us e to be erected near the Mainten

ance Building. The warehouse would cost 

Ralph I . Larson 
Dir e ctor of Phy sical Plant


